
Friday 10/30: 
We will be celebrating 

Halloween in class on Friday, 
October 30th. Students can 

wear their costumes to school, 
(but must still wear a mask of course.).

Happy Friday Fourth Grade Families! 
Please review this week’s Friday Folder, which contains an 

important notice regarding specials, from the Main Office. The 
student work in this week’s folder does not need to be returned, 

please keep home.  :) 

A NOTE FROM YOUR TEACHER

We started getting to the 
heart of The Tiger Rising 
during our read-aloud. 
Students have been working 
on responding to questions in 
a thoughtful way!

Highlights from this week

Timely Updates

● Math: Topic 3 Test Tuesday
● Social Studies: the environment in New Jersey
● Science: review Birth of Rocks Unit;learn more 

about natural disasters
● ELA: strategies for reading and writing 

realistic fiction 
● Wordly Wise: Lesson 3 Test Wednesday

A Glance at Next Week’s Topics:

Friday, 

October 23 2020


